
Room 13 Homework 

 October 1, 2018 
Please have your child read nightly for 20-30 minutes.  On Monday and Tuesday 

nights, the just-right library book should be read.  On Wednesday and Thursday 

nights, students should read their just-right book bag book. In addition to the 

reading, kids should follow the directions listed below. Parents, please initial the 

shaded box to indicate that your child followed the directions. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Preview your 

book.  Make 

and share a 

prediction 

about the plot 

or characters.  

Read the book 

to an adult. 

 

Reread your 

book, with 

expression, to 

an adult.  

Retell it over 

your fingers 

to an adult. 

Use “retelling 

hand”. 

 

Small 

Moments 

sheet. 
Bring your 

library books 

tomorrow. 

Math- 

Play collect 

50 cents 

Bring 

your 

homework 

folder, 

book and 

book bag 

to school. 

     

*For extra homework go to the Park School Website and click on Teacher 

Sites and my name, where I have several websites listed for practice and 

challenge work. 
~Parents, please complete and return the attached conference request form. 

~Volunteer opportunity—A new volunteer tab has been added to my sign-up genius 

(thank you Kristen Chaudhry!).  If you are interested in being my “teaching buddy”, 

sign up to come 8:30-9:30 and work with kids and/or help Sally prep projects. Also, 

if you are signed up for Art, the A/B (1/2 arts) are now on the schedule. 

Please check to see that you are signed up on a day that your child will be 

having art. 

~Message from our music teacher… 

Hi, I am Lori Adessa, your child’s music teacher.  Here is a link to my music 

teacher website where you can find recordings of songs that your child is currently 

learning in music class as well as performance dates, times, and music curriculum. 

Lori Adessa Teacher Music Website Link  I am looking forward to a great year of 

music making! 

Many thanks, 

Lori 

 

https://www.mvschools.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=4365


 

Have a great week! 


